
       June 2024

Bandit Booster

As my last principal message, I can’t  help but feel a 
whirlwind of emotions after 42 years of serving as a 
teacher and principal, the time has come for me to bid 
farewell and embark on a new chapter of my life.

To our amazing students, you’ve filled these halls with 
laughter, curiosity, and endless potential. Thank you for 
being the heart of our school.

To our dedicated staff, your hard work and passion have 
shaped this school into the vibrant community it is today. 
Thank you for your unwavering commitment.

To our supportive parents, your partnership in education 
has been invaluable. Thank you for entrusting us with 
your children’s futures.

As I leave, I do so with a heart full of cherished memories 
and pride in what we’ve accomplished together. 

In closing, I want to extend my best wishes to each and 
every one of you. May you continue to grow, learn, and 
inspire others in the years to come. Thank you for 
allowing me to be a part of your lives.

Farewell,

Mrs. Countryman

       

Harry Gray would like to 
welcome Ms.Gascoyne 
to our team as principal 

beginning the 2024/2025 
school year. We look 

forward to working and 
learning with you.



Dear Mrs.Countryman

Thank you for teaching 

me gym. I will really miss you 

I had a blast having you as a 

principal here. I hope you 

have a great retirement.

-Gabriel

Dear Mrs. Countryman,

This three years with you has been 

amazing! I am very upset you are leaving 

and I think the whole school is also 

going to miss you too. I know you taught 

for a very long time, so for you to retire 

is going to feel very different not 

having the best principal in Valleyview. 

My favourite memory with you is 

whenever you get to teach us gym. I 

loved playing kick ball. I really hope you 

have the best retirement and I am going 

to miss you alot.

Sincerely,

Brynn

To Mrs. Countryman:

These two years with you were 
amazing, you are my favorite 
principle out of all I've had and 
I am sad that you will be 
retiring one of my highlights 
with you is probably your PE 
class. I wish you a good 
retirement thank you for being 
my principle these two years 
                                                                             
Sincerely 
                                                                                     
Kyla





Keep Up with HGE Online! 
If you’d like regular updates 
on what’s going on at HGE, 
please like our Facebook 

page @ 
Facebook.com/people/Harry-

Gray-Elementary-School 
Rapid Access Counselling

In the spring of 2022 the Alberta 
government (through the Family 
Resource Network) launches a 
Resource Bank, with a small 

collection of specialized services 
available across the province. 

Free parent and/or child therapy 
called Rapid Access Counselling. 

These are registered and 
provisional psychologists, clinical 
social workers and mental health 
therapists available via phone or 

virtual sessions. This can be 
accessed by calling 

1.877.244.2360 toll-free. Or 
contact your local Family 

Resource Network which serves 
each community in NGPS.

 

Thank You so much to 
Pembina for the generous 
donation. For the month of 

June every Tuesday and 
Thursday the students will 

receive free hot lunch. 

https://www.racalberta.ca/
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Grade 3 
Visit
Pizza
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Swimming
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Teachers 
Last Day
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Last Day of 
School
Pizza
Report Cards 
go home
Pancakes
Swimming
2:00-3:00
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Pizza
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Grade 4 
Field Trip
Grilled 
Cheese
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Grade 4 
Field Trip
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           9    
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Digital 
Citizenship 
Grade 5
                 

           11   
Home 

Alone-4L
Pizza
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Assembly 
@ noon
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Grade 5 
Field Trip

                 

           15   
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Grade 5 
Field Trip

Home 
Alone-4S
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Hot Dog

                 

           
19   

Social 
PAT- SS
Grade 6
                 

                 

                 

                 

                 

                 

                 

23
Harry 
Potter 
Week

        24
Swimming

            25
Pizza

13   
Pizza   
School 
Photo        

First Day of school September 3rd!



Student of the Month
           Sponsored by Student Leadership

Tate Ingram, Payton Beazer, Lucas Kaus, Braxton Macnab, Taylor Fobes

HIPCAR
Honesty, Integrity,Professionalism,Compassion, 
Accountability & Respect
Sponsored by RCMP

Harper Zenner, Lester Beaulieu, Casey Caron, Mason Badger, Oliver Harris



Student who brought pride to our
 school

B.O.S.S.
Behaviors of Successful 
Students
Sponsored by Tim Hortons

Citizen
Sponsored by Burger Baron

Silas Loewen, Teagan Penner, Jude Steinke, Delaney Fryingpan, Jaxon Zenner

Luxanna Arthur, Brenna Verhaeghe, Athena Goodswimmer, Aidrie Gaboury, Finn Ingram














